TIM WALBERG COMMITTEE ON
77H DISTRICT, MICHIGAN ENERGY AND COMMERCE

COMMITTEE ON
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EMAIL VIA WEBSITE:

Congress of the United States
FHouse of Representatibes
Washington, DE 205152207

April 28, 2021
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
H-305 The Capitol 1016 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Pearl Loop North Branch Water Transmission Main in fiscal year
2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Jackson, Michigan, located at 161 W.
Michigan Ave, Jackson, MI 49201.

The funding would be used to construct a new 16” ductile iron pipe in the Pearl Loop of the
North Branch Water Transmission Main and abandon the existing 20 cast iron Water
Transmission Main built in 1926, that runs through the train station property. The project will
protect the historic train station and allow for adequate water flow and pressure to the northeast
section of the City.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Al

Tim Walberg

Member of Congress
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